
Helping Paws Thanksgiving
Food Drive

Dear Families of Mansion Ave School,
The MAS Helping Paws Service Club is partnering with
the Audubon Rotary Club to hold a Thanksgiving Food
Drive. All food collected will go to their “Free Little Pantry”
to benefit local residents.  Please show your respect and
ownership of our school community by helping us with
your contribution of any of the following items:

Canned foods of any kind
Soups
Any other non-perishable foods

The Food Drive will start on Mon. Nov. 7 and run until Fri.
Nov. 18.  Boxes are outside of the main office. If you are
stopping in to school for any reason, consider bringing
something with you!
Thank you for helping us to ROAR in our
community!!!!


